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Our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home were delighted to see the Easter Bunny appear at their window on Good

Friday!

Arriving on the Nellsar minibus, the bunny brought a smile to our residents' faces and gave them lots of chocolate eggs to enjoy. It

was brilliant and really made our day!

Over Easter our ladies and gents have also enjoyed making scrumptious Easter cakes, using cornflakes, rice krispies and chocolate,

with mini eggs for decoration. They're so simple to make and so delicious! We enjoyed them with a lovely cup of tea.

We hope everyone had a very happy Easter!
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